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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Staffing News 

On Friday of this week we shall be saying thank you and farewell to Annette Boyce (teaching assistant in 

Beech class. Annette has secured  a post with Islington Early Years service and she will join them after 12 

years at our school. Annette has made a considerable contribution and we wish her good luck in her new 

role.  

 

Network Rail Volunteers 

This week we have had 12 volunteers from Network Rail to help Jimmy and Liz clear the area at the back of 

the Nursery garden and behind the MUGA (pitch area). We are very grateful for their help and both areas are 

looking very much clearer!  

 

School Closed Thursday 23rd May 

School is closed on Thursday as it is being used as  a polling station for the EU elections. School will be 

open as usual on Friday 24th May. 

 

Chestnut Class Paris Trip—Thursday 23rd May 

Chestnut class are going to visit Paris on Thursday. We wish them “Bon Voyage” and look forward to hear-

ing about their trip on Friday. A reminder to parents that you need to meet at Eurostar Departures and 

St Pancras International at 6.15am on Thursday. 

 

Playground After School 

Parents and Carers are welcome to stay in the playground at the end of the day until 3.45pm. Please super-

vise your child/ren and be aware that After School Club will use the playground from 3.45pm so you will 

need to leave then. Many thanks for your help with this. 

 

Cedar Class Tea and Assembly 

Cedar class will be hosting their tea in the hall tomorrow from 3.15pm. Everyone is welcome to come along 

for a snack and a drink. Cedar’s assembly is on Friday 24th May at 10.10am. Everyone is welcome to come 

along. 

 

Summer Club 

Details of our summer club are given later in this newsletter. Please contact Lorraine if you would like your 

child/ren to attend. 

 

With best wishes, 

 

James Humphries 

 

Headteacher 



 

Happy Birthday to all those  

children who have a birthday  

in May. 

 

Louis  Milan  Avante   Jean 

Inaya  Anisa  Lola    Jason 

Nina   Ryan   Harriet  Robin 

Timisire Jason  Sameeha  Oscar 

Francis  Louis  Dorian  Lawrence 



 


